
BOROUGH OF CHURCHILL 
2300 WILLIAM PENN HIGHWAY 

PITTSBURGH, PA  15235 
 

Special Meeting                                                                                                     December 5, 2016 

A special meeting of the Council of the Borough of Churchill was held in the Municipal 

Building on Monday, December 5, 2016 at 5:45 p.m. for the purpose of interviewing candidates for 

the position of Mayor.  Mayor McKenna will be resigning and his term does not expire until 

December 31, 2017.  Members present included Mses. Law, Yankes, Messrs. Dworin, Jurewicz, 

Collins, Riehl and Mayor McKenna.  Ms. Moore was absent.  Also present was Borough 

Manager/Secretary Donna J. Perry. 

 Mr. Paul Gamrat of 209 Thornberry Drive was interviewed first at 6:00 p.m. 
  
 Ms. Debbi Casini Klein of 1401 Old Beulah Road was interviewed second at 6:25 p.m. 
 
 The meeting concluded at 6:58 p.m. 
 
      DONNA J. PERRY 
      BOROUGH SECRETARY  
 
  

   

 


